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Press Release 
 

An emergency meeting of Hazara Progressive alliance was held today 18th 
June 2012 in London to discuss the exacerbated situation of Quetta Pakistan.  

The convenor and member of central committee executive strongly 
condemned the barbaric attack on the BUITEMS University bus on Samangly Road 
Quetta which resulted in loss of 5 innocent lives and injured 50 innocent BUITEMS 
students. 

Hazara Progressive Alliance considers this act of barbarism a sequence of on 
going genocide of Hazara which is being continued in the last 12 years. Hazara 
Progressive Alliance declared the incident a mere failure of Federal and Provincial 
government and security agencies. Under the nose of security agencies, more than 
seven hundred Hazara professionals, students and labourers have been killed and 
thousands others have been seriously maimed and injured. Thousands of Hazara 
populace are forced to abandon Pakistan and the whole population is under siege of 
terror. 

Despite brining the issue on the table with the government through series of 
protests in Quetta, Islamabad and around the world in front of Pakistani High 
Commissioners and handing over memorandums nothing seems to have changed. Not 
even a single person has been brought to justice yet.  

Despite raising the issue in Supreme Court of Pakistan in which Provincial 
Chief Minister, IG Frontier Corpse, and IG Balochistan Police force attended in 
person and pledge to provide security to the people of Quetta; the situation has 
exacerbated, which clearly bears a message that the terrorist organizations are 
sponsored and protected by influential persons in government and security agencies. 
These terrorist organizations are used as secret agency’s proxies in the region to 
suppress the democratic tendencies and ignite ethnic and sectarian disharmony in the 
province among the brotherly nations. 

HPA has called upon the progressive and liberal forces in Quetta Pakistan to 
unite and fight against conspiracy which will turn Quetta in to a battle field and save 
the city form further sufferings.  

HPA has called upon the Hazara Diasporas to start offensive public relations 
and write to their area MPs/ Senators about the genocide of their people.  

HPA has also called upon the Hazara Diasporas to come together in the form 
of conferences and should discuss the issue and devise a policy guide line for future to 
address the issue.  
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